
CEI Sponsors SAME Spring Meeting to  
Benefit Student Scholarships 

 
 
May 5th marked the 55th Annual Spring Meeting of the 
Society of American Military Engineers (SAME) Boston 
Post, held in Waltham, MA. With many CEI staff in 
attendance, CEI helped sponsor this worthwhile event 
that benefits students pursuing engineering, architecture, 
environmental and construction related studies as well as 
family members of the U.S. Armed Forces. With over 
$1.5M raised to date, scholarships have been awarded to 
over 3,000 students.  

CEI has been a Sustaining Member of SAME since 2009 
and participates in the Boston Post, the Baltimore Post 
and the Piscataqua Post in Portsmouth, NH. CEI has 
been providing engineering and environmental services 
to federal, state and municipal agencies since 1987. The firm currently works with a 
number of DoD agencies including NAVFAC and the National Guard along with other 
federal and state agencies in the Northeast U.S. Current offices are in Marlborough, MA; 
Merrimack and Portsmouth, NH; New Britain, CT and Baltimore, MD. 

For more information on CEI’s DoD services please contact CEI President Eileen 
Pannetier at 800.725.2550 or epannetier@ceiengineers.com.  
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